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September 3, 2015

Dear Second and Third Grade Parents,

The Apprentice Choir will be starting on Thursday, September 17, 2015. It will meet in the Music
room 32 on Thursdays only from 2:45-3:15pm. I would very much love to see your son/daughter included
this year!

There will be an $80.00 registration fee, payable with the registration form.

If you would like your child to participate in the choir, please return the registration form by Friday,
September 11, 2015.

Choir is limited to the first 40 students that register. All others will be placed on a wait list.

We anticipate another wonderful year, full of beautiful and joyful sounds.

What is my role as a parent?
Be interested in the program and enthusiastic about your child’s accomplishments.
2 Be a good example to your child by taking commitment to the group seriously. Attendance at all choir
rehearsals and performances is mandatory. Absences for reasons other than illness must be discussed
with the director. Your commitment is expected through the duration of the school year.
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Sincerely,

Mrs. De Santos
Music Director
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